
 
 

 

 

 
PEEBLES PARKING WORKING GROUP 

WEDNESDAY, 30 NOVEMBER 2022 
 

 
A MEETING of the PEEBLES PARKING WORKING GROUP will be held VIA MICROSOFT 

TEAMS on WEDNESDAY, 30 NOVEMBER 2022 at 2.00 pm 

 
J. J. WILKINSON, 
Clerk to the Council, 
 
18 November 2022 
 
 

BUSINESS 
  

1.  Welcome  
 

 
 

2.  Apologies  
 

 
 

3.  Note of Meeting (Pages 3 - 4) 
 

2 mins 

 Consider note of meeting held on 9 March 2022.  (Copy attached.)   
4.  Peebles Parking Study Update  

 
10 mins 

 Update on surveys and consultation from Philippa Gilhooley.   
5.  Eastgate Car Park Update  

 
10 mins 

 Update on possible changes to Eastgate Car Park from Dan Cathcart and 
Gordon Grant. 

 
 

6.  Common Good Car Parks  
 

10 mins 

 Discussion concerning the use of Common Good Car Parks.   
7.  Any Other Business  

 
 

 
8.  Programme of future work  

 
 

 
9.  Future meeting dates  

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
NOTES 
1. Timings given above are only indicative and not intended to inhibit Members’ 

discussions. 
 
2. Members are reminded that, if they have a pecuniary or non-pecuniary interest in any 

item of business coming before the meeting, that interest should be declared prior to 
commencement of discussion on that item. Such declaration will be recorded in the 
Minute of the meeting. 

 
 
Membership of Committee:- Councillors R. Tatler (Chairman), J. Pirone, E. Small, 
Community Councillor L. Hayworth, C. Hook, P. Maudsley, G. Ramsay, S. Watson and C. 
MacDonald 
 
 
Please direct any enquiries to Lynne Cuerden   Tel: 01835 826527 
Email: lynne.cuerden@scotborders.gov.uk 
 
 


